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Dear Reader,

I am happy to present you with the four-
teenth edition of the IC journal.

It has been a while since the IC was updated. 
This has to do with two things. One is that 
paper don't get submitted to me every day 
and the review process also takes a while. 

I am very grateful to all the reviewers who 
support the IC journal with their work. A big 
thank you to all reviewers for the current is-
sue and those who supported the journal in 
the past!

This issue starts with two articles. One is 
about switiching back and forth between 
conventional and UV inks on an offset press 
and the other is about teaching soft skills 
in the Graphic Communications classroom. 
Both are an interesting read. Other articles 
are in the pipeline of the review process.

Don’t hesitate to send me your manuscripts 
via email to mhabekos@torontomu.ca. You 
can write to me in German or English, but 
your articles need to be in English.

Best regards,

Martin Habekost, Dr. rer. nat.
Editor of the IC Journal


